
Chadsmead Newsletter

Contact Details
Head Office: 01543 897980       Chadsmead Club Mobile: 07966282431

Email: Jozone.office@googlemail.com Website: www.jozonekidsclub.co.uk

DATES FOR THE DIARY
• Friday 16th December – Closed for the Festive Period
• Wednesday 4th January 2023 – Open for Spring Term 2023

PRICE INCREASE
Due to the increase in operational costs we have had to make some 
moderate price increases which will take affect from 1st January 2023. 

CHADSMEAD STAFF
Emma Davis – Club Manager 
Louise Paskin – Childcare Practitioner

Sarah Murphy – Childcare Practitioner 
Helen James – Childcare Practitioner 

STAFF UPDATE
We said goodbye to our Staff member Georgia recently as she has left 
Jozone to move on to pasture new.  Helen is currently taking a leave of 
absence and hopefully will return soon in the new year. 

CONTACT DETAILS 
We have a new club mobile 07966282431, please use this number to 
contact the Club direct. 
For any other queries please email us at jozone.office@gmail.com

We would like to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year 
With Love From
The Jozone Team 

TOY DONATIONS
We like to keep the toys and games engaging for the children so we are 
always looking to replenish our toy selection. As Christmas is approaching 
we know some families may be having a clear out of toys. If anyone has any 
toys they would like to donate to the club it would be appreciated.  
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